
 

Page 1 of 1 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Surrey Schools’ Ski Competition 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 
 

Q. How many skiers make up a team?  
A. Minimum of 3, maximum of 4 per team  

 
 

Q.  Can I take part in the Dual Slalom event?  
A.  All competitors (even individual racers) can participate in the Dual Slalom Knock-

out competition as part of the entry fee. We ask that skiers confirm their 
attendance at bib collection to avoid any delays. More information about the 
relay race can be found in the Race Bulletin. 

 
 

Q.  Can individual skiers enter the competition?  
A.  Yes, this competition is open to individual competitors and enter using the same 
excel form.  

 
 

Q.  Can we hire ski equipment?  
A.  Skis and boots can be hired at the Ski Centre. On the entry form, there is an 

equipment tab, please ensure you list the desired equipment, and the slope will 
do their best to organise this ahead of the race day. Please note helmets and 
gloves are NOT available to hire but all racers must wear both these items to 
race.  

 
 
Q. Is there an additional charge for hiring equipment?  
A. Hiring Skis and Boots are included in the race entry fees.  
 
 
 
Q.  What should racers wear?  
A.  All skiers must have long trousers, long sleeves, and gloves. It is a personal choice 

to wear extra protection such as a back protector and padding but it is 
recommended as the dry slope matting is very abrasive. Thicker clothing also 
provides more protection in the event of a fall. 

 
 
  


